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Details of your submission

Please provide additional information and supporting documentation as attachments. 

PRINTRESET FORM

For further information visit elections.nsw.gov.au/redistribution


	Detais of submission: Dear Commissioners,
On behalf of The Liberal Party of Australia, New South Wales Division, I am pleased to make a Submission on the Electoral Districts Redistribution Panel’s Draft Determination of the Names and Boundaries of Electoral Districts of New South Wales.
Rather than make detailed observations regarding every proposed district and name, the Liberal Party has limited its suggestions to those parts of the Draft Determination that we believe need correction.
We thank the NSW Electoral Commission, particularly the staff of the Redistribution Secretariat for their assistance to date.
Yours sincerely,

C Stone     
State Director
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